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LITERACY BLITZ 

Thank you to our Literacy 

Committee (Mme Marie-Eve 

Lafortune, Mme Sophie, Mme 

Marie-Hélène, Mme Melissa, 

Mme Guillot, Ms. Clark, Mrs. 

Brittany and Ms. Barroca) for 

organizing Literacy Blitz this year which 

motivated all our students to read.  Thank you 

also to all the volunteers who helped the 

committee.  Remember to encourage your 

children to continue reading!!" 

  

 
 

 

 

GOOD LUCK 
Good luck to those students  

who will be participating in the 

the LBPSB Track & Field. 

 

 

 

“GENTLY” USED BOOK SALE & HANDMADE 

BRACELET SALE 

On Thursday, May 18th the students will have 

the opportunity to purchase "Gently” Used 

Books along with bracelets that were 

handmade by Mme Sylvie and her student 

helpers. 

These bracelets will be sold for $10.00 each.   

Books will be sold for $1.00 each. 

All proceeds from the Book and bracelet sale 

will go to “Free the Children” where we have 

chosen to build a school in Haiti. 

Please remember to send money in with your 

child on Thursday, May 18th. 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE THE CHILDREN  FUNDRAISERS 

Thank you very much for your active 

participation in helping to raise funds for 

what is truly a great cause. 

Free The Children is about children helping 

children through education.  

For more information, please 

visit www.freethechildren.com 
 

Mrs. Bigland 
Community and Spiritual Care Animator 

 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
Please note that the 

Kindergarten Orientation 

which will be held on Friday, 

May 19th is for students who 

will be commencing 

Kindergarten in the fall 2017. 

 

 

DAYCARE APPRECIATION 

"There is no job more important than yours, 
no job anywhere else in the land. 

You are the keepers of the future: you hold 
the smallest of hands. 

Into your care you are trusted to nurture 
and care for the young, and for all of your 
everyday heroics, your talents and skills go 

unsung." 
 

Home & School will be 

honouring the St. Charles 

Daycare and Lunch Staff in 

recognition of Daycare Appreciation on 

Friday, May 26th.  You are sure to warm a 

caregiver's day simply by taking a moment to 

remind them how much they mean to you and 

your child. 

 

 

http://www.freethechildren.com/
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STUDY HABITS 

We are quickly approaching the 

end of the year and it is important 

that the students maintain their 

study habits.  With the nicer 

weather upon us, our thoughts 

begin to turn towards our summer holidays.  

Please help your child to stay focused and 

keep up with their routine and study habits.  

There are still evaluations that need to be 

completed before the end of the school year.  

 

CHILD SAFETY 

With the nicer weather upon 

us some students are riding 

their bikes to school.  Please 

be sure to go over the safety 

rules with your children.  All bikers must wear 

a helmet when riding their bikes.  If your 

child rollerblades, they must also wear a 

helmet. 

 

 

 

                       Mr. Canavan 

 

 

 
 


